
FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

OFFERTORY 
MAY 8, 2022 

Envelope Contributions 

Loose  Collection 

EFT Donations 

Total Collection – Thank you 

$2,067.00 

$   453.55 

$1,149.75 

$3,670.30 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
MAY 21 & 22 

  5:00 p.m. 9:00 a.m. 11:00 a.m. 

Lectors    M. Benoit B. Sousa J. Meagher 

Communion 
C. Bracken 

J. Kelly 

S. Braga 

A. Sousa 

H. France 

R. France 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

If you are visiting today, 
 

St. Patrick’s Parish welcomes you. 

MASS INTENTIONS THIS WEEK 
______________________ 

 

TUESDAY, MAY 17 

(followed by Novena to St. Anthony) 

  5:00 pm  

 + Julio Martins 

 + Jean McCabe 

 + Norberto Branco 

 Intentions of Shirley & Tony Borges 
  

WEDNESDAY, MAY 18 

  8:00 am  

 + Vic Gergott 

 

 THURSDAY, MAY 19 

  5:00 pm 

(followed by Miraculous Medal Novena) 

       + Luis da Costa & Gilda Ferreira 
 

FRIDAY, MAY 20 

  8:00 am (8:30 - 9:30 am adoration & 

recitation of Divine Mercy Novena)  

 + Fr. Antonio Cunha 
 

SIXTH SUNDAY EASTER 
________________________ 

 

SATURDAY, MAY 21 

   5:00 pm   

 + Antonio Machado 

 + Helena Soares 

 + Vincenzo Monterroso 

 + Mary Giuseppini 

 Intentions of Rosa Martins  

 

SUNDAY, MAY 22 
  9:00 am 

 + Weslow Jakus 
 

11:00 am   Mass for the People - pro populo 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS RECRUITMENT WEEKEND 
The Knights of Columbus is an international Order of Catholic men who are called to lead with faith, protect our families, serve 

others and defend Catholic values in a busy, changing world.  Our local council, Galt K of C #2184 will be holding a membership 
drive the weekend of May 28 & 29 at all Masses.  If you are interested in joining the Knights of Columbus or simply learning 

more, please visit KofC.org/joinus and enter our council # 2184 for local information. 

GARDENING COMMITTEE 
St. Patrick Parish is looking for regular/weekly help throughout the 

summer growing season to keep our property well-maintained, beautiful 

and inviting.  The time commitment would be approximately 1 - 2 hours 

per week.  Some of the tasks would include preparing beds, mulching,  

planting and watering,  the management of invasive plants and weeds, 

care of annual and perennial plants, taking compost to the curb every 

other week and removing litter from our property.  If interested please 

contact the parish office. 

CAMP BRÉBEUF 
CYO Camp Brébeuf in Rockwood, ON is now hiring teenagers and 

young adults as camp counsellors for this summer.  If you are interested, 

please visit www.campbrebeuf.ca/employment for mor information. 

MARY - DAY BY DAY - MAY 15 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Can a woman forget her infant, be without mercy for the child of her womb?  

And if she should forget, I shall never forget you (Isa 49:15). 

 

Reflection:  The Blessed Virgin Mary is like a mother who has many 

children.  She is always busy going from one to the other! (St. John 

Vianney) 

 

Prayer: O Mary, you are more devoted to the salvation of your 

children than any earthly mother can be.  I thank you for your loving 

concern for me, which will only rest when I am in heaven with you. 



DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR 

Monday Rev. Melvin Pinto, O.C.D. 

Tuesday Rev. Mark Sullivan 

Wednesday Seminarians 

Thursday Rev. Peter Tuyen Nguyen 

Friday Rev. Stephen Gilbert 

Saturday Very Rev. Lukasz Kopaniak, S.A.C. 

MAY 15, 2022 

AN INVITATION FROM FR. JOE TO CELEBRATE 

HIS SILVER JUBILEE 
My dear parishioners, please join me at St. Patrick Church, 

Cambridge on Tuesday, June 21 at 5 pm for Holy Mass as I 
celebrate the 25th anniversary of my Priestly Ordination.   

 Afterwards there will be a reception and supper at 
Paragon Banquet & Catering (15 International Village Dr., 

Cambridge, ON  N1R 7M5).  Please RSVP no later than 
Thursday, May 19 to Lora Henry, Office Administrator at:  

519-623-3773 or email at: stpatrickscambridge@gmail.com 
(email preferred). 

HEARING THE CALL TO 

A VOCATION TO SERVE THE CHURCH? 
 

Contact Bishop Lobsinger at:  gem@hamiltondiocese.com  

AN INVITATION TO ALTAR SERVICE MINISTRY 
Serving at the altar, says Pope Francis, is a privileged way to 

draw closer to Jesus, which in turn "enables you to open 
yourselves to others." St. Patrick’s Parish is appealing to 

youth, grades 3 and up, who have received the Sacraments of 
Baptism and the Eucharist to be altar servers.  The role of 

altar server is to assist the priest at Mass. If you have heard 
the call to altar server ministry you are asked to please 

contact Deacon Terry  before or after Mass and to pick-up a 
registration form.  All training and vestments are provided.  A 

warm welcome awaits all those who respond. 

COLLECTION FOR THE POPE’S PASTORAL WORKS 
Each year at this time Canadian Catholics are asked to give 

generously to this papal collection, traditionally known as Peter’s 

Pence, which is passed on to the Holy Father for his charitable 

contributions to those most in need throughout the world, to 

support the Holy See and its activities and to support the Holy 

Father in administering the Holy See and serving the Universal 

Church..  In the name of Catholics everywhere, he displays 

Christ’s love and compassion for those who suffer.  Canada has 

been consistent in giving such funds to the Holy See, enabling the 

Pope to be even more generous in times of disaster.  This 

collection will be taken up next Sunday, May 22. 

WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MASS 2022 REGISTRATION 

The Wedding Anniversary Mass, which would normally have 
been scheduled for June of 2022, will not occur this year due 

to the continued concerns around COVID-19. We invite you 
to register your 25, 40, 50, 60 and 60 plus years of marriage 

on the Diocesan website at hamiltondiocese.com and we will 
be happy to send you the certificate you 

would have received from Bishop Crosby at 
the Mass. The Wedding Anniversary Mass is 

listed on the home page under Upcoming 
Events.  

AGING WITH WISDOM AND GRACE 
Aging with Wisdom and Grace is the fifth talk for the Hamilton 

Diocesan Speaker Series. Using her own experiences and the 
wisdom of her contemporaries, Dr. Elizabeth Bookser 

Barkley will explore some of the physical, emotional and 
psychological issues we face as we age. The presentation will 

be interactive, challenging participants to reflect on their own 
aging journey. Pope Francis has repeatedly spoken of the 

importance of the elderly in our society, so join us to 
embrace this important stage of every person’s life. Dr. 

Bookser Barkley, Ph.D., is a professor of English at Mount St. 
Joseph University in Cincinnati, Ohio. She is the author of 

four books, including Life After Death: Practical Help for the 
Widowed, and numerous other feature articles. She is 

married, the mother of three daughters and the grandmother 
of seven. Join us Wednesday, May 18 from 7- 8:30 pm. 

C h e c k  t h e  D i o c e s a n  w e b s i t e  a t 
amorislaetitia.hamiltondiocese.com for more information on 
the series and to register. For more information contact 

Teresa Hartnett at: 
thartnett@hamiltondiocese.com or 905-528-7988 ext. 2250 

REEL JUSTICE FILM FESTIVAL 
Join the Reel Justice Film Festival May 26, 2022 from 7 – 9 

pm for our last screening of the season, He Named Me 
Malala. This documentary provides an intimate 

portrait of Nobel Peace Prize Laureate Malala 
Yousafzai, who was targeted by the Taliban and 

severely wounded by gunfire as a 15-year-old. 
She miraculously survived and is now a leading 

campaigner for girls’ education globally as co-
founder of the Malala Fund. The Reel Justice 

Film Festival is a partnership between 
Development & Peace and the Bishop 

Farrell Library & Archives. To register 
visit us online at: 

reeljusticefilmfestival.wordpress.com 

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY 
The SVDP Society would like to thank you very much 

for your generous support.  Your donations of food 

each week are urgently needed and appreciated.  

Food donations may be placed in the SVDP box located in the 

narthex of the church or may be dropped off at the parish office 

during weekday office hours.  The society continues to need: 

cereal, canned fruit and canned vegetables, canned meats and 

fish, peanut butter, Kraft Dinner, pasta and pasta sauce. 

CWL THANK YOU 
The CWL and Monica Place are grateful for the generous, 

thoughtful shower gifts donated by the parishioners of St. Patrick 

Parish. 

mailto:stpatrickscambridge@gmail.com

